Proposal for the Implementation
of a
Warren County High School
Trap Shooting League

Goal - To teach a life long recreational skill to high school
students in a safe structured environment.

Safety - Each student will receive safety training by a National Rifle Association trained
instructor. Each student will receive one on one training at the shooting line.

Open to - The co-ed program will be open to students in grades 9-12

Cost - The cost of the program will be six dollars a round.
The round consists of 25 shots, 25 clay targets,
hot dog and pop after the competition.

Season - The season will start next year ( 2007 ) and run for 8 weeks,
starting in April.

Shotguns - Shotguns will be provided by participating Gun Clubs for those
students who do not have them. The shotguns of those
who do have them will be transported to the clubs by the
coach or parent.

Ammunition - Ammunition will be new ( not reloads) and provided by the Clubs.
Matches - Matches are weekly. All students shoot 25 targets with the top

6 high scores counting for team score. Awards will be given for top

team in the league, top shooters in each school and top shooter in the
league.

Insurance - Each participating club has a 1,000,000 doltar liability policy.

Gun Clubs - Currently we have Brokenstraw, Kalbfus, Pine Grove, Sheffield, Sugar Grove
involved in the program.

Contact person - Bill Wilson Phone 757-9302



